
 

 

 

Tuesday 5th January 2021  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

To ensure that our children can continue their education we are asking that all 

children, with access to a suitable computer or tablet, use Google Classroom.  

You can access Google Classroom via this link: www.classroom.google.com. 

Your child has already been shown how to login and use the learning portal.   

  

Teachers will be adding lessons and activities for children to complete at 

home during the week. We would like children to login daily to complete their 

activities. Staff will be logging onto the classroom during the day to give 

feedback to children and answer any queries you may have. We will also be 

checking that children are logging onto the portal. If children are not, teachers 

will be contacting you to see if help is needed. Please feel free to contact us 

at any time if there are any issues. Children will be expected to complete work 

from home if they are well enough to do so.   

  

There are also other websites that your children are familiar with and may like 

to access during the school closure. Here is your child’s log-in for the Google 

Classroom.    

  

Google Classroom:  

Email –firstname.surname@st-laurence.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Password – Student123  

  

If there are any children that are not able to access a laptop or tablet in order 

to complete any work set, please email your class teacher and a solution will 

be found to help you and your child.  

  

If anyone needs stationary or any other equipment, please let us know.  

  

Your child’s teacher will be available via email, which they should have shared 

with you already. Please feel free to contact them at any time, they will 

endeavour to reply between 9am and 3pm Monday - Friday.   

St Laurence C of E Primary School 
(Part of The Derby Diocesan Academy Trust) 

Collingwood Road 
Long Eaton 
Derbyshire 
NG10 1DR 

Tel. 0115 9728469 
Head of School: Mrs R Barker BA (Honours) 

 



In the event that your child’s teacher is ill, we will send a message and 

another member of staff will liaise, via Google Classroom, about the learning.   

  

You can also contact:  

Mrs Barker: ronni.barker@st-laurence.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Mrs Tew: stew3@loscoe.derbyshire.sch.uk  

School office: info@st-laurence.derbyshire.sch.uk  

  

We send our warm wishes to you and our families who are self-isolating, 

please let us know if you need any support and our thoughts and prayers are 

with you all during this difficult time.     

  

The St Laurence Team  

 


